
 

 

Hosanna to the Son of David! 

Blessed is He who comes in the name of the Lord! 

Hosanna in the highest! 

 

While we are unable to gather together as a parish family 

due to the current Health Emergency, 

we can still commemorate our Lord’s entrance into Jerusalem 

as we begin to observe the holiest week of the year. 

 

Blessed Palms will be available in the narthex of the Church 

beginning Saturday afternoon at 3:00 p.m. 

Please observe social distancing while you are here. 

 

Use the Palms while praying the Liturgy of the Word at home. 

This can be found on our website www.stjohnvianney.org 

as well as music and a scriptural reflection. 

 

I then encourage you to attach the Palm to your front door  

as an outward sign to your neighbors and friends  

that you are observing Holy Week 

and remembering Jesus.   

  

http://www.stjohnvianney.org/

